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Howe Yawl;
Well after the aspirin, hair of the dog, and such, we are into the New
Year. Let us hope for a early spring, and a long riding season for 1978!1!!

BLECTION: For some reason, of the 51 members that were ellgible to
vote, only 33 did so. Makes you wonder if it is lack of interest, or lack
of a 13 cent stamp!! The BMW Riders Of Toledo's new officers are;

President -- Don Smith Vice President -- Donna Thompson
Secretary -- Marjorie Ashton ~ Treasurer -~ Rita Morgan
Road Captain -- Huntz Gregory Technical Advisor -~ Dale Poster

Newsletter Bditor -- Bill Morgan
New officers will be seated at the January meeting. Don would like every-
one to try to come up with one or two suggestions for various types of club
activities, The thing is to get this club moving with contests, runs, and
rides, so that we have something going on most of the time., Huntz has some
very good ideas along this line. Huntz is planning on being a very active
Road Captain, ‘

CLUB _PROPBRTY: Will the one or two members not holding office, that
have club property, please turn it in to one of the officers., This includes,
club patches, officers badges, ashtrays, typewriter, various things left over
from the Rallys, ect, Then these items can be inventoried, as it stands
right now, no one knows what we have, how many, or don't have for that matter,
So once again PLBASE turn these items inl!l

BRAND X: It was voted in at the December meeting that all brand X
members will have full club privileges, which means you can now vote, and
hold office. This club will accept up too 25% of the membership in brand X
members,

HAM: It was voted in at the Dec. meeting that the club will buy the
manager of Woodland Bstates Mobil Home Park a ham for Christmas!! .

RALLY: We will hold the Midwest Rally same place as last year, Crystal
Rock KOA. More info will follow.

CLUB DUES: Hate to bring this up, but all members dues are due as of
the January meeting. $10,00 single, and $15.00 for a couple, If you are not
- going to be able to attend the January meet, please mail your checks to Rita
at 443 Lawrence St, Bellevue, Ohio 44811,

BREAKPAST MEBT: We will meet every Sunday morning at 10:00, at the
Lucky Steer, Route 20, and T 75 for breakfast!!!

MBETING: Our next meeting will be Tuesday, January 10, 1978 at Woodland
Bstates Mobil Home Park on Oregon Rd. at 8:00 P.M. See va then.

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, WE CAN GROW .
Rita Morgan

Newsletter Bditor



